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The Catholic Communities of  

St. Mary 
Tomahawk, WI 

St. Augustine 
Harrison, WI 

St. Francis of Assisi 
Pier-Willow Area, WI 

-ÉÓÓÉÏÎ 3ÔÁÔÅÍÅÎÔ 
Our Catholic Communities are committed to be an extension of the universal Catholic church by daily living of 

the teachings of Jesus Christ for the spiritual growth of all in our parish and community. 

January 6, 2019 

The Epiphany of the Lord 

6ÉÓÉÔÏÒÓ Ǫ .Å× 0ÁÒÉÓÈÉÏÎÅÒÓ 
²Ŝ ǿŀǊƳƭȅ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ŦŀƳƛƭȅΦ ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ŦƻǊ ŎƻƳƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǿƻǊǎƘƛǇ ǿƛǘƘ ǳǎΦ
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3ÔȢ -ÁÒÙ Ǫ 3ÔȢ &ÒÁÎÃÉÓ ÏÆ !ÓÓÉÓÉ 
0ÁÒÉÓÈ 3ÔÁǟ Ǫ $ÉÒÅÃÔÏÒÙȡ 
тмр-про-нуту 
 

tŀǎǘƻǊ 

tŀǊƛǎƘ {ŜŎǊŜǘŀǊȅ 
¢ǊŀŎȅ .ŜƴŀǎȊŜǎƪƛΧΧΦΦΦǎƳǇŀǊƛǎƘƻŶŎŜϪǎƳŎǘƻƳŀƘŀǿƪΦŎƻƳ 
.ƻƻƪƪŜŜǇŜǊ 
/ƻƴƴƛŜ .ŜƛƭƪŜΧΧΧΦΦΦΦΦǎƳǇŀǊƛǎƘƻŶŎŜϪǎƳŎǘƻƳŀƘŀǿƪΦŎƻƳ 
5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ ƻŦ aǳǎƛŎ ϧ [ƛǘǳǊƎȅ 
WŀƴƛŎŜ IǳǎŜōȅΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΦƧƘǳǎŜōȅϪǎƳŎǘƻƳŀƘŀǿƪΦŎƻƳ 
/ƻƻǊŘƛƴŀǘƻǊ ƻŦ wŜƭƛƎƛƻǳǎ 9ŘǳŎŀǝƻƴκ¸ƻǳǘƘ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ
Yŀȅ .ŜǊƎΧΧΧΧΦΦΦΧΧΧΧΦΦΦΦΦŘǊŜȅƻǳǘƘϪǎƳŎǘƻƳŀƘŀǿƪΦŎƻƳ
 

{ǘΦ aŀǊȅΩǎ tŀǊƛǎƘ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 
тмр-про-орпн 
tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭ 
wƛǘŀ [ŜŜΧΧΧΦΦΧΧΧΧΦΦΦǎƳǎǇǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭϪǎǘƳŀǊȅǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΦŎƻƳ 
{ŜŎǊŜǘŀǊȅ 
aƛŎƘŜƭƭŜ {ŎƘƛƭǘȊΧΦΦΦΧΦΦΧΧΦǎƳǎƻŶŎŜϪǎǘƳŀǊȅǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΦŎƻƳ 
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5ŀǾƛŘ .ŀōƭƛŎƪΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΦΧΦΦΦΦΦΦΦтмр-ннп-оптн 
/ƭƛũ 9ƎƎŜǧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΦΧΧΧΧΦΦΦтмр-про-рнмт 
5ŀǊǊŜƭƭ {ƳŜǊȊΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΧΧΦΦΦΦΦтмр-про-унло 
w/L!Σ 5ŜŀŎƻƴ 5ŀǾƛŘ .ŀōƭƛŎƪΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΦΦΦΦΦΦтмр-ннп-оптн 
ŀƴŘ YŀǘƘȅ wŀƳŀǎǎƛƴƛΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΧΧΧΦΦΦΦтмр-про-оунн 
tŀǊƛǎƘ bǳǊǎŜ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ 
!ƴƴ WŜƭƛƴŜƪ wbΣ tbΣ /ƻƻǊŘƛƴŀǘƻǊΧΧΧΦΧΧΦΦΦΦΦтмр-про-прто 
aŀǊȅ .ŀƛƭŜȅ wbΣ tbΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΦΦΦΦтмр-про-отфо 
/ŜƳŜǘŜǊȅ {ŜȄǘƻƴΣ aŀǧ ²ƻƘƭǘΧΦΦΦΧΦΧΧΧΦΦΦΦΦтмр-про-тлол 
tŀǎǘƻǊŀƭ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ /ƘŀƛǊΣ Dǳȅ YƛǎŜǊ 
CƛƴŀƴŎƛŀƭ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ /ƘŀƛǊΣ 5Ŝō 5ǳƴŎŀƴ 
9ƴŘƻǿƳŜƴǘ CǳƴŘ !ŘǾƛǎƻǊȅ .ƻŀǊŘ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘΣ 
!W ¢ƘŜƛƭŜǊΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΦΦΦтмр-про-ллмл 
{ǘΦ aŀǊȅΩǎ ¢ƘǊƛƊ /ŜƭƭŀǊΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΦΦΦтмр-про-нуту 
IƻǳǊǎΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΧΦΦ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ пΥлл-тΥллta 
ΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΦΦ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ ϧ CǊƛŘŀȅ фΥлл!a-оΥллta 
±ƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊ /ƻƻǊŘƛƴŀǘƻǊΣ bŀƴŎȅ IƻũΧΧΧΧΦΦΦтмр-про-ппто 

2ÅÁÄÉÎÇÓ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÅ 7ÅÅË 
Sunday, January 6, 2019 
Is 60:1-6/Ps 72:1-2, 7-8, 10-11, 12-13 [cf. 11]/ 
Eph 3:2-3a, 5-6/Mt 2:1-12 

Monday, January 7, 2019 
1 Jn 3:22ñ4:6/Ps 2:7bc-8, 10-12a [8ab]/Mt 4:12-17, 
23-25 

Tuesday, January 8, 2019 
1 Jn 4:7-10/Ps 72:1-2, 3-4, 7-8 [cf. 11]/Mk 6:34-44 

Wednesday, January 9, 2019 
1 Jn 4:11-18/Ps 72:1-2, 10, 12-13 [cf. 11]/Mk 6:45-52 

Thursday, January 10, 2019 
1 Jn 4:19ñ5:4/Ps 72:1-2, 14 and 15bc, 17 [cf. 11]/ 
Lk 4:14-22a 

Friday, January 11, 2019 
1 Jn 5:5-13/Ps 147:12-13, 14-15, 19-20 [12a]/  
Lk 5:12-16 

Saturday, January 12, 2019 
1 Jn 5:14-21/Ps 149:1-2, 3-4, 5 and 6a and 9b [cf. 4a]/

Jn 3:22-30 

Sunday, January 13, 2019 

Ti 2:11-14; 3:4-7/Lk 3:15-16, 21-22 

Each week we are asked to pray for all the Priests of 
our Diocese. Each day this week we pray in a special 
way for: 

The monthly calendars are available at 
www.catholicdos.org. 

1/6 Sunday - All Women Religious 
1/7 Monday - All Seminarians & Increase in Vocations 
1/8 Tuesday - All Deceased Clergy of the Diocese 
1/9 Wednesday - Bishop James Powers 
1/10 Thursday - Fr. Barg Anderson 
1/11 Friday - Fr. Edwin Anderson 
1/12 Saturday - Fr. John Anderson 
1/13 Sunday - Fr. Michael Crisp 

.ǳƭƭŜǝƴ 5ŜŀŘƭƛƴŜ 
LƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ōǳƭƭŜǝƴ Ƴǳǎǘ ōŜ ƛƴ 
{ǘΦ aŀǊȅΩǎ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ƻŶŎŜ ōȅ уΥлл!a ƻƴ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅΦ 

2ÅǨÅÃÔÉÏÎȡ 
The Epiphany of the Lord 
 

"Behold, magi from the east arrived in Jerusalem, saying 'Where is 
the newborn king of the Jews? We saw his star at its rising and 
have come to do him homage.'" How strange to journey so far for 
perhaps so little. Of course the magi go to the capitol city. Of 
course they entreat with King Herod. Of course this is where they 
expect newborn royalty to be. But where is the child? "In 
Bethlehem of Judea," the scribes say. And so the magi go on to 
what is yet another Christmas miracle. 
 

We don't know where the magi met the Christ Child, but it cannot 
have been lavish. Perhaps it was the stable. Perhaps it was a 
small hovel Joseph had found to wait out the census. But it would 
have been the home of a laborer, worn and threadbare. Here, in 
this unassuming abode, the magi are still "overjoyed...they 
prostrated themselves and did him homage." 
 

Have you ever gotten to the end of a great work and found the 
results to be underwhelming? How did you respond? Were you 
disappointed or elated at God's providence and your upended 
expectations? The magi journeyed hundreds of miles over 
treacherous terrain to pay homage to royalty they have seen 
prophesied in the stars. They encountered an ordinary family 
displaced from their home. This Sunday, the magi are an example 
for us. Can we see God in the unexpected? Do we encounter Him 
in the person who doesn't fit our expectations of propriety? Do we 
revere Christ's presence in the poor? Or do we expect to meet 
God only in places of honor and esteem? This week, ask God for 
the grace to honor Him in the unexpected places and unassuming 
people. He is waiting for you! 

 

Chaperone Needed: Extreme Faith camp for middle school 
students is June 17-21, 2019. We are in desperate need of an 
adult male chaperone for the week. If you can spare some time 
this summer and spend it doing some great outdoor activities and 
connect with God ï we would love to have you join us! Please 
contact Kay Berg if you are interested. 

http://www.catholicdos.org
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Choir rehearsals: None this week for children or adults. 
 

Youth Choir Reminder ï Even though the early release from school has 
been cancelled for this coming Wednesday, January 9, the choir schedule 
is unchangedðthere is no practice this week for Youth Choir. 
 

MusiciansðSave the date for our next Diocesan Music Conference 
on February 8-9 in Amery, WI. Registration is openðsee the details in 
the St. Cecilia Room or contact Jan for more information. Our presenter 
this year is the renowned Marty Haugen ï awesome opportunity! 
 

Liturgical Ministers reminder for cantors, altar servers, lectors, and 
Eucharistic ministers ï the firm deadline to submit new preferences for 
the upcoming schedule is this Friday ï JANUARY 11. The new schedule 
will include the months of February-May. The Triduum (Holy Thursday, 
Good Friday and Easter Vigil) dates are April 18, 19 and 20, and they will 
be included in the new assignments. Please consider those dates if you 
would like to volunteer for those specific services, or are unavailable for 
them. If you do not email Jan prior to January 11, she and Tracy will 
assume that your preferences are unchanged, and that you are available 
for all services on the next schedule. Thank you! 

 

The St. Joseph the Worker Committee will be working on Tuesday, January 8 from 9AM-Noon. 
Your help is always appreciated whether you can work all or part of this time. Thank you! 

 
 
 
 
 

3ÁÃÒÁÍÅÎÔ ÏÆ "ÁÐÔÉÓÍ 
We ask that parents of a child to be Baptized 
contact the parish office to arrange attendance of a 
Baptismal Preparation Class. Classes are held on the 
3rd Monday of each month. It is not necessary to 
wait until the child is born to make arrangements. 
 

3ÁÃÒÁÍÅÎÔ ÏÆ -ÁÔÒÉÍÏÎÙ 
Anyone seeking to set up a wedding must contact Fr. 
Louis, our pastor, at least 6 months prior to the 
marriage. Wedding guidelines are available at 
www.stmaryschurchtomahawk.com 
 

Please call the parish office to notify us of the 
people who are in need of this care. This Sacrament 
is also available to those who wish to receive it after 
the 11AM Mass on Sunday. 
 

3ÁÃÒÁÍÅÎÔ ÏÆ 2ÅÃÏÎÃÉÌÉÁÔÉÏÎ 
(Confession) is celebrated individually each 
Saturday at 9:00AM. Individual times can be 
arranged at any time. 
 

&ÁÉÔÈ &ÏÒÍÁÔÉÏÎ 
The Sacraments of First Holy Communion and First 
Reconciliation take place during 2nd Grade. 
Confirmation Preparation begins in 10th grade and 
takes place on Wednesdays. Students are 
confirmed in the fall of 11th Grade. Classes for 
Grades K-12 are on Wednesdays. 

0ÒÁÙ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÅ ÓÉÃË 

All the sick in the hospitals and all the residents in our 
Nursing Homes. *To keep our list current, all names are 
removed on a monthly basis. If our parishôs thoughts and 

us to ensure that your loved ones are on the prayer list. 

Colette Matthews 
Lawrence 
   Matthews 
Judy Rau 
Tucker Van Ryen 
Wilhelmina 
   Roberts 
Dale Klutsenbaker 
Tom Fishbeck 
Bonnie Murphy 
Howard Elliott 
Melinda Meyers 
Martin Vander 
   Sanden 
Myron Brzezinski 
Gerald Ruiter 
Christine Taylor 
Joyce Weizenicker 

Margaret Congdon 
Darrell Smerz 
Joseph Swan 
Ted Ingman 
Joseph 
   Montgomery 
Carol Hartman 
Joan McCormick 
Char Seetan 
Marcy Diedrick 
Dan Bassett 
John W. Colwell 
Tim Davis 
Charlene Marks 
Ken White 
Laura Jo Pearson 
Mary Schroeder 
Evelyn Brown 

Nicholas Peterson 
Donna Underdale 
Judy Vander 
   Sanden 
Steve Malin 
Jack Huston 
Rich Roberts 
Mitze Flynn 
John Loka 
Vivian Mitchell 
Robert Ott 
Bob Mercier 
Mark Basco 
Roberta Meyer 
Joann Meyers 
John Chruscielski 

Looking to learn more about your faith? Wanting to 
become closer to God? ñCatholicismò a series by Bishop 
Robert Barron will be presented in a 10 part series here at 
St. Maryôs. It will be in the evening and babysitting will be 
provided. If you would like to learn more about the series 
check it out at www.ascensionpress.com and search for 
Catholicism by Bishop Barron, you will be able to view a trailer 
of the video presentations. Bishop Barron also has a series 
called ñWord on Fireò on YouTube. Keep an eye out for details 
of this series coming the first week of February! 

Join thousands of Catholics 
nationwide in the annual pro-life 
novena, 9 Days for Life, Monday, 
January 14 ï Tuesday, January 22. 
Pray for the respect of all human life 
with daily intentions, brief reflections, 
and more. Download a free mobile 

app, or sign up to receive the novena through daily emails or text 
message. (A printable version is also available online.) Sign up at 
www.9daysforlife.com! 

A Resolution for the New Year! - ñWe Needed to Refresh 
Our Marriage é It was wonderful. This program should be 
part of everyoneôs marriage é We learned so much about 
each other we didnôt know!ò See full testimonial at 
www.HelpOurMarriage.org. Retrouvaille is designed to give 
you the tools you need to restore joy and hope to your 
marriage. The next Central Wisconsin Retrouvaille program 
begins with a weekend February 8-10 at St. Anthony 
Spirituality Center in Marathon. For more information, please 
call 1-877-922-HOPE (4673) It is fully confidential. Early 
registration is recommended! Please register by February 1 
(late registrations may be accepted if space is available). 

http://www.ascensionpress.com
http://cms.usccb.org/about/pro-life-activities/january-roe-events/nine-days-of-prayer-penance-and-pilgrimage.cfm
http://www.HelpOurMarriage.org
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HAPPY NEW YEAR 2019 
 

As we invite the New Year, let us sit awhile and plan out how life should be. 
Decide your own life and act on it and it will be yours. Shed all the habits 
that donôt build your well-being and form new habits that will build your well-
being. To penetrate the hard core of human conscience, a truth must be 
repeated again and again. By such review, the truth becomes a habitual 
part of oneôs thoughts. As soon as God is convinced that you are in earnest 
desire for a change and nothing can turn you away from Him, then He will 
grant it to you, whatever you ask. Therefore, if you want to change anything 
in yourself, you must change the process of thought. 
 

In this New Year, change your consciousness. Cultivate the right conduct 
and good habits that will lead to freedom. When you can say, ñI donôt 
indulge in bad habits because they are against my interests; I choose 
goodness of my own freewillò, that is freedom. Willpower is easy to 
develop. Try first for small accomplishments. Gradually you will get rid of 
tendencies you thought you could not overcome. Watch your conscious. 
Develop the habit of self-examination of watching and analyzing your 
thoughts and behavior. When there are any signs of bad habits or 
inclinations in yourself, that is the time to discriminate and resist with 
willpower. All you have to do is to think away the thoughts you wanted to 
destroy by replacing them with constructive thoughts. This is the key to 
heaven; it is in your hands. Develop your willpower and positive thinking and 
you will find your body, mind and soul working to mold everything in your life 
according to your will. Never give up or get discouraged when you fail. Try 
again and again and you will get it. The weak should seek the company of 
those who are stronger for help ï a mentor. 
 

   Fr. Louis Reddy Maram Reddy 

They were overjoyed at seeing the star, and 
on entering the house they saw the child with 
Mary his mother. They prostrated themselves 
and did him homage. Then they opened their 
treasures and offered him gifts of gold, 
frankincense, and myrrh. - Mt 2:10-11 

3ÔȢ -ÁÒÙ ,ÉÔÕÒÇÉÃÁÌ -ÉÎÉÓÔÒÉÅÓ 
6:00PM, Saturday, January 12, 2019 

Readers  St. Maryõs School Student & Deb 
  Vilski 
Altar Servers Ali Leggett & Joe Reiter 
Musician  Mary Ramsey 
Cantor  Lisa Breaman 
Communion  
Ministers  Pat Berg, Kris Leggett, Jean 
  Mroczenski, Tom Oscar, Julia 
  Pankow, Darrell Pierson, Laura 
  Reiter, Phil Zipp, Peter & Julie 
  Hulka 
 

8:00AM Sunday, January 13, 2019 
Readers  St. Maryõs School Student & TBD 
Altar Servers Cadee Benaszeski & VOLUNTEER 
  NEEDED 
Musician  Kay Nyberg 
Cantor  Lynn Grube 
Communion 
Ministers  Therese DuPlayee, John Schmit, 
  Darrell Smerz, Ann Swenty, Joan 
  Wetterau, Walter Woiten, 
  Robert & Sharon Eisenman, Larry 
  & Linda Van Strydonk 
 

11:00AM Sunday, January 13, 2019 
Readers  St. Maryõs School Student & Tami 
  Jo Thieme 
Altar Servers Hudson & Kambyl Mattke 
Musician  Jan Huseby 
Cantor  Dee Dreger 
Communion 
Ministers  Teri Cernoch, Joan Cook, Tim 

  Gerdmann, Jean Hansen, Laura 
  Ludke, Joseph Mattke & Jackie 
  Whitney 

Annual Fund Drive and School Loan 
The staff and students at St. Maryôs School would like to 
extend a heartfelt thank you to everyone who supported 
our 3

rd 
Annual Fund Drive. We are very gratified at the 

outpouring of support for our school. It is with great 
excitement that we announce that we raised enough 
funds to pay the remainder of the loan for the new 

school building! We are planning to have a ceremonial ñmortgage 
burningò during Catholic Schools Week to celebrate this achievement. 
Watch future bulletin articles for information and details. Thank you to 
everyone for your unending support of our school! 
 

Registration 
Itôs hard to believe that it is already time to be thinking about registration for 
next school year. Enrollment for school families will begin on January 14. 
During Catholic Schools Week (January 28) we will open up registration for 
all parish cluster families. On February 11 open enrollment will begin. If you 
know of a family who is interested in the 
great opportunities St. Maryôs School offers, 
encourage them to call the school or stop in. 
Tours and information are available for any 
interested families. 
 

Santa Shoppe 
This yearôs Santa Shoppe was again a great 
success! Thank you to everyone who 
donated items for our students to ñbuyò and 
to our special ñelvesò who helped children 
choose gifts and wrapped them so 
beautifully. They had so much fun shopping 
for their family members. Plus, we raised 
money to help several families during the 
Christmas Season. As a special treat this 
year, Fr. Louis came over to help wrap gifts! 


